Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES May 19, 2016

Meeting opened at: 6:05 In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Wanda Savary, Betty Lepore, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell

- Marilyn distributed the agenda in Jennifer's absence
- Marilyn distributed co-ordinator's report
- Charlene distributed minutes from March and April meetings
- Jack presented the treasurer's report. Accepted report as written unanimously.
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn reported that the center has two new volunteers
- Marilyn reported that Best Buy now charges for taking old TVs and monitors
- Marilyn reported that the paint shed is now open and latex paint can be dropped off for a small fee
- Marilyn reported that 2 types of composters are for sale at the center.
- Marilyn reported that she is still looking into the mattress recycling grant.
- Jack spoke regarding getting rid of the office trailer and building a new office shed with heat and a toilet. Discussion held, further inquiries to be made regarding availability, cost, outstanding contract, etc

Meeting adjourned at 6:40

Charlene Price, Secretary